
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
We are wondering what other communities do in regards to their staff while working/walking on their 
arena ice surface. Anyone have a policy in place requiring their staff to wear ice cleats? If so, please 
contact: 
 
Archie Stewart, Town of Valleyview 
Facility Operations Manager 
780-524-5158 
tstewart@valleyview.ca   
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